NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM

January 24, 2020 at 5:30PM to 7:30PM

The members of the City Council of the City of Hudson will gather at the Hudson City
Hall located at 3458 Ted Trout Dr. Hudson, TX on Friday, January 24, 2020 at 5:30PM
— 7:30PM for the purpose of

OPEN HOUSE AT THE NEW HUDSON CITY HALL

There will be no business transacted at this meeting.
Texas Government Code Section551.001 (4) (b) (iv).

This is to certify that I, Cheryl Everett, posted this Agenda in the Public Notices box
located outside the front door of City Hall at 4:00pm on Tuesday January 21, 2020.
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Cheryl Eve
City Secretary, City of Hudson




